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of Nursing® 

Florida Board of Nursing 
 

Per the Board of Nursing website, htt ps:/ / flo ridasnursing.gov/ education-and-training- 

programs/ , complaints pertaining to approved nursing  education  programs  in Florida  should 

be directed to the Commission for Independent Education at www.fldoe .org/ cie  and  select 

"File a Co mplaint ". 

Additional Contact Information : 

Florida Board of Nursing 

4052 Bald Cypress Way Bin C-02 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-3252 

(850) 488-0595 

floridasnursing.gov/contact 
 

Florida Commission for Independent Education 
 

To file a complaint against Arizona College of Nursing, Fort Lauderdale Campus, Arizona 

College of Nursing, Sarasota Campus, or Arizona College of Nursi ng, Tampa Campus, the 

student must follow the instructions listed at: htt ps:/ / www.fldoe.org/policy/cie/ st udent- 

concerns.st ml. Arizona College of Nursing is considered a nonpublic postsecondary 

institution and therefore the student must write a letter or email with the following 

information: 

1. Name of Student (or individual wishing to voice their concern) 

2. Address of Student (or individual wishing to voice their concern) 

3. Phone Number 

4. Name of Institution 

5. Location of the Institution (City) 

6. Dates of Attendance 

7. A full description of the problem and any other documentation that will support 

your claim such as enrollment agreements, correspondence, etc. 

8. The process of the Commission involves contacting the institution to obtain their 

response to your concern. If you do not want the Commission to contact the 

institution you are attending, you must state so in your documentation; however, 

doing so will greatly hinder the Co mmission 's ability to assist you with your concern. 

 

If a letter, it should be mailed to: 

Commission for Independent Education 

325 W. Gaines Street, Suite 1414 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 

 
If a letter, it can also be faxed to: 850-245-3238 

 

If an email, it should be sent to : ciein fo @fl doe.org 
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State of Florida 
 

In accordance with the Florida Safety in Private Spaces Act, beginning on July 1, 2024, students 
with complaints alleging that Arizona College of Nursing has failed to meet the minimum 
requirements for restrooms and changing facilities at its Florida campuses under ss. 553.865 (4) and 
(5), Florida Statutes, have the right to file a complaint with the Florida Attorney General’s Office:  

 
Office of the Attorney General  
State of Florida  
PL-01 The Capitol  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1050  
850-414-3300 (Switchboard)  
(Florida toll free) 
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